
Primary school children becoming 

researchers! 

Thursday 8th November 2018, 4:00 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

Wordsworth Primary School, Victor Street, SO15 5LH, Southampton 

Join us in this free event to: 

• Find out how primary children can become researchers

and have dialogues with their teachers to develop more

inclusive practices.

• Hear first hand experiences from children at Wordsworth

primary school about their experiences of becoming

researchers.

• Listen to teachers and researchers from the University of

Southampton who are involved in this process.

• Find out how you can be involved!

• For more information:  https://reachingthehardtoreach.eu/

During this event you will have the 

opportunity to: 

Be informed of the initial findings of the first 

phase of a three-year European Union 

funded project (2017-2020), which has as 

its central purpose the development of 

effective strategies for including all children 

in lessons, particularly those who might be 

seen as ‘hard to reach’. The project involves 

five countries (Austria, Denmark, England, 

Spain, Portugal).  

Who is this event for? 

• primary school teachers

• secondary school teachers

• researchers

• policy makers

• practitioners

• families

This a free event! Places are limited. 

Please, register by 31st October by 

sending an email to Lien Bui : 

lthb1e13@soton.ac.uk  

Any questions, please, contact:  

Kiki Messiou, k.messiou@soton.ac.uk or 

telephone: 023 8059 2642 

Parking:  Opposite the school’s main 

entrance.   
Tea/coffee  and cakes will be served 
at the start of the event.
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